
THE REPUBLIC OF THE UNION OF MYANMAR 

Ministry of Health and Sports 

Department of Public Health 

(Unofficial Translation) 

         Letter No. PaKaYa/YaNa-KaSa 718/2020  
         Date: 11st September 2020 
 
To: 
 
 Region/State Head of Department of Public Health  

 ------------------- Region/State Department of Public Health 

 ------------------- Township 

 Head of Nay Pyi Taw Department of Public Health 

 Nay Pyi Taw Department of Public Health, Union Territory, Nay Pyi Taw. 

 

Subject: Informing about reduction of quarantine period  

Reference: Ministry of Health and Sports, Minister Office Letter No. 3MaKa (G) 2020/16353  

  dated 10-9-2020 

 
1. With regard to the subject matter above, in implementation of activities to control the COVID-19 
in Myanmar, it was informed by the reference letter above to reduce the previously specified Facility 
Quarantine period from (21) days to (14) days, thereby defining it (14) days for Facility Quarantine 
and (7) days for Home Quarantine, and to proceed the scheduled plans to take specimens, after 
reviewing on statements and research findings from WHO and USCDC as well as current outbreak 
situation and epidemiological situation in Myanmar or available resources. 
 
2. Accordingly, it is to be informed that all Region/State Department of Public Health shall be 
recognized and complied with the new plan concerning quarantine procedure.   
 
 
 
           xx Signature xx 
 
           (Dr. Soe Oo) 
           Director General 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


